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      We hope you had a lovely weekend!   

 

                      Cold Weather Arrangements. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well Done to Joshua for his fantastic phonics work. 

He has been reading lots of words independently. 

We are so proud of him 

 

 

If you would like to share anything on the newsletter, please send photos etc.to : 

newsletter@holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk 

Reminder - You can view our policies on the school website. 

If you think school may be closed or if school is going to be closed because of bad weather, it will be      

announced on: BBC Radio Lancashire FM 95.5  (Please do not telephone the stations). It will also be    

posted on our school website: www.holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk and a message via Synergy/text will also 

be sent to all parents  

Thank you for your support! 

Theo has been enjoying his  

History lessons.  He loved  

dressing up, being an explorer 

and looking at all the artefacts. 

Well done Theo! 

 

Dylan and his mummy have 

been making the most of the 

snow and have been out      

sledging together 

 Well Done 

to Scott for 

always being 

so kind to 

everyone in 

class! 



   Holly Grove Heroes 

Aisling’s Class - Oliver 

 Samantha’s Class - Alice 

Laura’s Class - Joshua 

Libby’s Class - Theo 

 Rebecca’s Class - Samuel 

  Danielle’s Class - Oakli-Rose 

Julie’s Class -  Scott 

 Connor’s Class - Krisler 

      Alison’s Class -  Julian and Riley 

Jack’s Class -  Lucas.M 

 

 

       Have a Great Week! 

The Knights of St. Columba have organised a raffle to raise money for local charities including             

The Georgia Fourie Butterfly Fund. The draw will take place on 10th December 2021. 

First Prize - £100 

2nd Prize - £50 

Plus many more prizes. 

Tickets cost £1 per ticket or a you can buy a book of tickers for £5. 

If you would like to buy tickets, please send money into school in an envelope with your name on. 

 

Marcin, Holly, Kipper and Kudeja are our Staff 

Members of the Week for being amazing, going 

above and beyond and doing a fantastic job 

cooking our school dinners last week. 

We really appreciate your hard work and 

effort! 

 

         

 

 Staff - Libby and Kelly.P 

 

Children-  Oscar and Grace.C 

Thank you to everyone who has sent in and 

donated warm clothing for the homeless. 

Josh Ramsay will be taking all the donations to 

Manchester to distribute to the homeless . 

Your donations will make a difference, helping 

to keep vulnerable people warm during these 

very cold months. 




